From: Debrah Dweck <debrahd@verizon.net>
Sent: Thursday, August 11, 2016 11:17 AM
To: Mayor

Subject: meeting at 6:55 PM on August 17

| think it is imperative that we be allowed to question Ryan orally and not submit questions on
index cards. The fact that he has to be paid to appear to answer questions on his reval is

outrageous enough. He should not be allowed to pick and choose which questions he will
answer.

Debrah Dweck



